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Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the board of directors of Cyprus Urological Association 

(CAU)  and members of the Organizing we are pleased to announce the 

3rd Spring Urological Symposium, which is being held in April, 12-14 

2019, in Limassol, a very modern city which will again serve as a  spring-

board to strongly advance the CAU initiative for world‐wide advance-

ment of Urology in both scientific and clinical aspects, thus “Defining the 

Future of Urology”.

Since its foundation in 1993,  CAU  has sought to associate and affiliate 

into one organization all Urologists, physicians and scientists who are 

engaged in, or interested in, the techniques for Urology surgery, and 

modern Urological investigations approaches. Our vision is to provide 

comfortable care  everywhere  through education, research and knowl-

edge  together in  a flexible, innovative and open Society.

As in previous years, the focus of the scientific programme will be on state 

of the art presentations in our field as well as new insights into basic 

science, clinical research and therapeutic interventions. You can partici-

pate in very active discussions and cutting‐edge lectures by the invited 

world’s top scientists and  Urologists as hear all the advances of scientific 

and clinical Urology.

CAU 2019 will also give us the time and opportunities for networking.  

While enjoying our outstanding scientific programme, CAU’s Sympo-

sium is the place to network with your peers, meet old friends and make 

new ones. 

We very much expect you to enjoy this exciting Urological Symposium set 

in Limassol!

Dr. Stavros Charalampous MD, PhD, FEBU�
CAU President �
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